
Request for Information (RFI)
Establishment of a Convention 

and Congress Center in Eilat

Owners of convention and exhibition halls?
Experts in setting up conference centers and concert halls?

Do you know how to produce huge events?

You are welcome to contact the Israel Ministry of Tourism!

The Israel Ministry of Tourism is looking ahead and examining the 
possibility of establishing a conference, exhibition and performance 

center in the city of Eilat in order to create additional attractions 
for the city and lead to its position as an international tourism and 

business city that hosts conferences, exhibitions  
and mass performances.

A conference center in Eilat will bring about collaborations between 
entrepreneurs in Israel and around the world and will serve as a 

showcase for Israel and its businesses around the world.

The Ministry invites those with knowledge in the fields 
of establishing joint infrastructure for the private and government 

sector and experts in the field of conferences, events and exhibitions 
to contact us and attach their references to the aforementioned 

request for information (RFI), to the address  
www.gov.il/en/departments/ministry_of_tourism > Publications

The answers to the RFI should be sent  
via email: RFI-EIlat@inbal.co.il

no later than Thursday, 18 Shevat 5782, January 20, 2022

Any questions and / or inquiries must be submitted in writing  
to the Israel Ministry of Tourism via email: RFI-EIlat@inbal.co.il,  

no later than Wednesday, 3 Shevat 5782, January 5, 2022

The request is intended for information only. The Ministry will consider the continuation  
of its actions in accordance with professional and relevant considerations. 
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